F.-H. Bruener

The Director General
OLAF

European Commission
Rue Joseph 11, 30
B-1000 BRUSSELS

Brussels, & February 2003
Your reference: D/O0771 - 2801.0%
Dear Mr. Bruener,

Please let me thank you for vour letter of 28.01.2005, answering my request for

access t0 OLAT report /03318 - 23.11.04, case CMS OF/2004/0257.

You have sent me the document; however some parts of this ument have been
excluded from access. T would like to request vou to review this position and confirm
my initial request to have access to the whole document.

Please let me inform you that, in accordance with Regulation 1049/2001, I will refrain
from reproduction or dissemination for commercial purposes. Also I do not see how
the privacy and integrity of the individuals concerned is at stake when 1 would be
granted access to the document.

If however, you still feel that you can not supply those paris of the document that
have been excluded previously, 1 would like to propose that T can look at the
document without being able to take a copy with me, similar to the arrangement that
already exists for members of the EP Committee of Budgetary control. when they
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want to read thosg investigative documents that can not be released.
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